
 
  
 

May 12, 2025 
Cool Japan Fund Inc. 

 
 

 

Notice  Regarding Unauthorized Access to Our Server 
 

 
On May 1, 2025, Cool Japan Fund Inc. (CJF) confirmed that unauthorized access to its 

servers occurred. 

 

Following confirming the unauthorized access, CJF has promptly taken necessary measures, 

including restricting external access, and has reported the incident to relevant authorities such 

as the police, the Personal Information Protection Commission, and the Ministry of Economy, 

Trade and Industry. Simultaneously, CJF is currently investigating the cause and extent of the 

impact with the assistance of external experts. 

 

CFJ acknowledges that this situation may have caused concern and inconvenience to those 

involved. 

 

CJF will continue to take appropriate measures to address the incident, and if any additional 

information is reported, CJF will provide further updates accordingly. 
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Cool Japan Fund (PR Representatives: Hashimoto/Iwata)  

Tel: +81(0)3-6406-7500 


